

May 13, 2008

Dear Sasha,

Congratulations! The Junior League of Elizabeth – Plainfield has reviewed your application and decided to award you a \$ 1,000 scholarship payable to the college of your choice. Please provide us with details of the address where the check should be sent and a student id number to put on the check.

You will be honored at our annual dinner and year-end meeting on Wednesday, May 21th at the Plainfield Country Club. We understand that you will be unable to attend.

Best wishes in your college career. Please do let us know your student identification number and college address to send your scholarship check. If there are any questions, please call me at 732-603-8946.

Very truly yours,

Katie Barnes

Scholarship Chair

K. Sarner

110 Walnut Avenue, Cranford, NJ 07016 T 908-709-1177 www.jlepnj.org

A member of The Association of Junior Leagues International Inc.